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November 26, 2014 

 

 

Mr. Nick Hodgkins 

Maine Department of Environmental Protection 

17 State House Station 

Augusta, ME 04333-0017 

nick.hodgkins@maine.gov 

 

Re:  Voluntary Response Action Program (VRAP) 

   General Alum New England Corporation | 34 Kidder Point Road | Searsport, Maine 

 

Dear Mr. Hodgkins: 

 

Enclosed are the following documents associated with the recent VRAP investigations 

completed for the property located at 34 Kidder Point Road in Searsport, Maine and identified 

by the Town of Searsport Tax Assessor’s Office as Lots 82 and 83 of Tax Map 7 (the Site).  

These recent investigations were completed along the intertidal area and within an area of 

interest (Lot 83) by CES for, and at the request of, GAC Chemical in support of their VRAP 

application submitted to the Maine Department of Environmental Protection (MDEP) on August 

27, 2014. 

 

 Investigations Summary Report, CES, November 2014.  

 Remediation and Shoreland Stabilization Plan, CES, November 2014. 

 Public Communications Plan, CES, November 2014. 

 

We look forward to discussing the findings, conclusions, and recommendations with you once 

you have had an opportunity to review the documents provided. 

 

Sincerely, 

CES, Inc.   

    

  

Andrea Dickinson, EI John Pond, Senior VP/Senior PM 

Engineer  Environmental Division Director 

 

 

Denis St. Peter, PE 

President 
 
AD/DSP/JAP:jok 

Enc. 

cc:  David Colter, President/CEO of GAC Chemical 

 Juliet Browne, Esq. 
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